## Kazakoff, Laura

From:

Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office Thursday, October 06, 2016 5:13 PM

Sent: Thursday, Octo To: Public Hearing

Subject:

FW: Public Hearing - Rezoning Application for 512 West King Edward Avenue

From: Jian Gu<sup>"s.22(1)</sup> Personal and Confidential)"
Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2016 7:45 AM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Subject: Public Hearing - Rezoning Application for 512 West King Edward Avenue

Dear Sir or Madam,

I do not support the proposal for this project because I believe it does not have enough underground parking lots, only 37 parking spaces for 50 rental units. It may happen like this, tennants of this building may park in the nearby residential streets to disturb the neighborhood and occupy the street parking spaces designated for neighbors.

Regards, Jian GU

## Castro, Maria

From:

Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent:

Monday, October 17, 2016 11:26 AM

To:

Public Hearing

Subject:

FW: Proposal @ 512 West King Edward Avenue

From: Wilson Hui "s.22(1) Personal and Confidential)"

**Sent:** Sunday, October 16, 2016 9:32 AM **To:** Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office **Subject:** Propsal @ 512 West King Edward Avenue

To whom it might concern,

I am living "s.22(1) Personal and Confidential)"

I think all these developments along Cambie and King Edward is a way to high to block the views. The population in the area will be too crowded and not enough public facilities for future circumstances. Such as schools, daycares, and community centres.

Sincerely,

Wilson Hui